
  

 
 

 

 

February 23, 2021 

 

 

Zina Lee 

School of Criminology and Criminal Justice 

University of the Fraser Valley 

33844 King Road 

Abbotsford, BC, V2S 7M8 

 

Dear Zina,  

 

Thank you for your research proposal on “Antisocial and Prosocial Digital Activities in Youth: Risk 

and Resiliency”.   On behalf of the VSB Research Committee, please accept this letter as approval 

for you to contact secondary schools  regarding your research in the Vancouver School District.  

Please contact the Principal of the school first.  Administrators and teachers are very busy with 

other obligations and have the right of refusal.  The Vancouver School District does not find 

subjects for researchers.   At this time, access to VSB sites is limited to students and school staff 

only.  Additionally, given the current limits on instructional time, survey data is not to be collected 

during instructional periods. 

 

This approval expires on February 23, 2022. 

     

The VSB Research Committee would be very interested in learning of your results and its 

implications for students.  When your research is completed, please send us an abstract of the 

results.    

 

Thank you for focusing your work within the Vancouver School District.  I wish you the best of 

luck as you proceed with your inquiry.  

 

    

Sincerely, 

  

  
 

Jody Langlois, 

Associate Superintendent 

 


